
Time to Think Ebola 
Information for dental staff 

A message  from Professor Sir Bruce Keogh, National Medical Director  

and Barry Cockcroft, Chief Dental Officer: 

So far over 10,000 cases of Ebola have been recorded and up to 50% of patients have died, making this the worst 

Ebola epidemic in history. Currently there is no known cure. With extensive global travel, it is important to be mindful 

and vigilant of Ebola when patients present for dental care. 

For more detailed guidance, visit www.gov.uk/phe  

Has the patient returned from 

West Africa (including Sierra 

Leone, Guinea, Liberia) in the 

last 21 days? 

Any history of fever? 

 

Any other symptoms including 

headache, joint and muscle 

pain, a sore throat, and muscle 

weakness? 

Do not make physical contact. 

 

Isolate the patient in a 

consultation room. 

 

Call NHS 111, informing them 

that this is a suspected case of 

Ebola. 

THINK DO 

No symptoms of Ebola 

 

Check their port of entry 

classification and follow  the 

relevant PHE Guidance  
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